
 

 

 

26
th

 Jan 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of management following a meeting on the 19
th

 

January 2015: 

 

Agreed Report 

 The Board reviewed the information requested on all primary school pupils by the 

Department of Education for a new database (Primary Online Database – POD). Forms 

& information will follow to all families. 

 The Board of management acknowledges and thanks all the families who have 

contributed voluntary family contributions towards curricular activities for pupils 

 Ms Ciara Roughneen has been appointed as Deputy Principal 

 There are a small number of old school desks available to purchase. Anybody who may 

be interested can contact the school. 

 Following a very successful & informative evening with Ms. Helen Butler (NPC & 

Youth Information Co-ordinator Youth Work Ireland) on the anti-bullying procedures 

for primary school for parents before Christmas, Helen will hold the following 

workshops with pupils. 

 Mon 9th Feb 5th & 6th classes only (Internet Safety Workshop) 

 Tuesday 17th Feb Anti-bullying workshop 3rd – 6th classes. This will 

also be a practical workshop involving some co-operative games 

 An enrolment evening for pupils starting school in September 2015 will take place on 

Monday 9
th

 March. 
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